
Dear Colleagues, 

  

We are delighted to invite you to express an interest in funding to support the training of: 

  

• Current Assistant Practitioners (APs) or Nursing Associates (NAs) to progress to Registered 

Nurse (RN) via two-year apprenticeship pathway 

• Nursing Associates Learning Disability-enhanced pathway via two-year apprenticeship 

• Learning Disability Nurses via four-year degree apprenticeship 

This funding is related to programmes commencing in September 2024, and, in the case of upskilling 

APs or NAs to become RNs, for current employees only. 

  

Please see attached: 

  

1. Formal offer letter for more information and details of how to express your interest in 

the funding. 

2. Principles for Funding, which include details on how and when payments will be made. 

  

A recording of the webinar held on 25th April can be found here. 

  

To register for a webinar explaining apprenticeships generally in more detail, please follow this link. 

  

For more information on the programmes themselves, please contact your preferred Education 

Provider. 

  

Expressions of interest must be received by midday on Friday 31st May 2024. Only electronic 

expressions of interest made via the links in the attached offer letter will be accepted. These will be 

reviewed by a moderation panel and confirmation of awards will be communicated on Friday 14th 

June 2024. 

  

If you have any questions, please email england.nw.nursing@nhs.net. 

  

Thank you in advance for your interest. 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

Jean.Hayles 

Head of Nursing, Midwifery & Public Health (WT&E) 

NHS England (NW) 

 

 

https://www.lscthub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/B.-Offer-letter_updated.pdf
https://www.lscthub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/D.-Principles-for-Funding_updated.pdf
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1r1I3IdL384YobCNPf2lgSU4hwKp9pUEz%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7Colivia.murphy1%40nhs.net%7C5716b730601d4c5d4d4408dc69d11f0c%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638501594901069221%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hfeP%2BF98cfNjEmqZMQtQYNocx0K96gTwyjtYgcF1tJc%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2F86pnc1ebCw&data=05%7C02%7Colivia.murphy1%40nhs.net%7C5716b730601d4c5d4d4408dc69d11f0c%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638501594901087527%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FgT3izaJERRBhhXkueRFp10hSN1%2BhPmE3FOZidjSe8A%3D&reserved=0
mailto:email%C2%A0england.nw.nursing@nhs.net

